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The new Blow Molder on Line 6 has finally arrived from Krones in Germany!

The installation started on 24 September and will last for the next few weeks.

The entire Manufacturing area of Line 6 has been removed to accommodate
the new Blow Molder.
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A big thank you to everyone who contributed to ensuring that the project
timelines were in perspective; in particular Robex, who worked during night
shift over the weekend to level out the epoxy coat on the floor area.
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Where the Blow Molder
will now be installed.




